From: Garry Nelson < GarryNelson@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 5:53:46 PM

To: Jean Salmonsen < <u>Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org</u>>

Subject: Vizcaya Metro Rail Station area

Dear Ms. Salmonsen,

I have lived with my family for more than 30 years near the Vizcaya Station in Miami. I understand that you work with stakeholders in the matter of funding of affordable housing. I want to let you know that I oppose the allocation of public funds to Vizcaya Station development. There are other stations where such funds would be of more sensible use.

Sincerely,

Garry Nelson